
PSU	BOOTS		
	
Uniform	stores	have	recently	been	issuing	"Magnum"	boots	to	officers	as	part	of	their	PSU	kit.		
SWPF	have	been	made	aware	of	some	issues	with	these	particular	brand	of	PSU	boots.	Some	officers	
have	stated	that	they	are	heavy	and	cumbersome	especially	when	running	in	them	and	not	particularly	
well	fitting.	
This	was	brought	up	recently	at	the	quarterly	meeting	of	the	Uniform	and	Equipment	User	Group	and	
Uniform	Stores	have	informed	SWPF	that	those	officers	who	are	having	issues	with	this	particular	make	
of	boot	may	be	able	to	swap	them	for	one	of	the	other	five	brands	on	the	approved	list.		
	
There	is	a	wait	of	a	few	weeks	and	Officers	are	requested	to	get	in	touch	with	uniform	stores	who	will	be	
able	to	assist.		
	
Please	let	the	federation	know	how	this	process	works	if	you	get	in	touch	with	Uniform	Stores,	good	or	
bad	and	please	let	us	know	if	you	are	having	any	issues	with	any	other	piece	of	uniform	or	equipment	
and	we	can	make	the	necessary	representations.	
	


